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THE POVIAT STAROSTY IN WOŁOMIN


The year 2020 and the 100th anniversary of the Battle of Warsaw is a unique anniversary. On this occasion, the Poviat of Wołomin prepares a lot of attractions for residents and tourists. Among others it will be possible to purchase a commemorative, unique collector's banknote with a value of 0 euro. It will be produced specially for the Poviat Starosty in Wołomin, which will be the first to have its own banknote! We encourage you to follow our websites in order to receive current information about celebrations and events in the Poviat of Wołomin.
More information and materials to download at www.bitwawarszawska.pl
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